Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 19th July 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
145.  	Apologies: 
	Dave Dowdell and  Steve Parker.
146 . 	Present:  
	Rosemary Bates, Richard Spencer, Jane Everitt, Jeff Smith, John Flower, Andrew Willis, Alan Birch, Helen Morrison, Charlie McKemey and Colin Wilkinson. Jan Nix and Jan Leigh represented Fleckney History Group.
147. 	Minutes:
      	The minutes from the Meeting held on 27th June 2017 were approved.
148.	Matters Arising:
	136.    Nothing had been received from John Preston RCC regarding the report on the Community Drop In event and the updated Community Consultation Questionnaire results.
	140.    It was confirmed that funding from Locality was available up to a total of  £15,000 to cover costs involved in producing the plan and the work involved in carrying out site assessments and specifying development sites in the plan.
 149. 	History/Heritage
	The Chairman welcomed Jan Nix and Jan Leigh to the meeting. They provided the committee with a history of Fleckney which had been included in the Parish Plan 2010 and were asked  to produce by mid September a short report on the Heritage of Fleckney including the local features and assets that are part of the designated Neighbourhood Plan.  Also to note any historical significance on any of the development site options. 
	The Chairman thanked them and they left the meeting.
150.	Theme Groups
	Colin Wilkinson thanked the Sub Group leaders for the reports they had submitted in the previous week which were excellent and had provided a good basis for writing the Plan.  Using this information he would write a "bare-bones" draft of the Plan  and where he needed more details he would contact the sub group leaders. 
151.	Site Assessment	
	It was agreed that the next priority was to conduct an objective assessment of all the site options including those in the SHLAA and any other sites that had potential for development..
	Colin agreed to produce a list and marking system which would help the Committee decide upon its objectives and criteria for development of individual sites. This would provide a list of necessary conditions for development that would include least impact on roads, environment, footpaths, hedgerows and drainage. 
	Members were asked to consider any land that was not currently included in the SHLAA that may have potential for development before the next meeting.  This would enable consideration to be given to its feasibility and whether it would be appropriate to approach the land owner.
	
152.	Publicity
	It was agreed to produce an article for the Communicata regarding the results of the survey directing people to the Neighbourhood Plan Website and HDC's local plan.
	Hard copies of the Survey results would be placed in the Library.
	
153. 	Any Other Business:
	There was no other business.

154.       Date of Next Meeting:
	 16th August 2017
	
	The meeting closed at 9pm
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